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Upcoming Class  

“Suicide Prevention” 
	By Kathleen Page of Coordinated Care

With suicide rates becoming increasingly alarming, “Suicide Prevention” will be a very helpful training to teach us to look for early warning signs in our youth and give us guidance on how to help them.  Come join as Kathleen Page of Coordinated Care shares with us.

When:  	  Monday, February 11, 2019
		  10:00am – 12noon 

Where:    CFSF Fife Office
		   4505 Pacific Hwy East, Ste B
   Fife, WA 98424
               

To register for this class, please sign-up with Karen or Michelle at (360)895-7889
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